Karen Busch, owner of Paws Hoofs Claws,
was welcomed to the Thief River Falls
Chamber of Commerce as a new member.
Paws Hoofs Claws is a drop in service that
is based out of Newfolden and provides
care for any size animal at your home or
farm. Having the care provider come to you
instead of needing to arrange for boarding
somewhere else is often less stressful for
both the pet owner and the pet. The main

cities in the Paws Hoofs Claws service area
are Fertile, Crookston, Fisher, Newfolden,
Thief River Falls, Bemidji, Twin Valley, and
Ada. Busch can be reached at 218-464-2154
or by email at karen@pawshoofsclaws.com
For more information, visit www.pawshoof-
sclaws.com. Pictured are: (from left) Karen
Busch, Chamber Chair John Syvertson, and
Chamber Executive Director Ashley
Nerhus. (Submitted)




